
1

HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources)

From: DoNotReply@delaware.gov
Sent: Sunday, June 23, 2024 10:13 PM
To: HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources); jpritch99@aol.com
Subject: Public Hearing Comments

Comments on Docket #2024-P-MULTI-0007 -- US Wind Project 
 
Name: John Pritchard  
Phone: 3024380450 
Email Address: jpritch99@aol.com 
Organization: Concerned citizens of Longneck 
 
Comments: 
I totally oppose the construction of wind turbines off the coast of Delaware. This is totally unnecessary as we have 
plenty of fossil fuel in this country that can be extracted very responsibly and economically. We can refine this raw 
product very cleanly and efficiently. These wind turbines will and already has negatively effected the marine life. It also 
poses a threat to the fishing industry and any recreational fishermen. Also the negative effect on the overall coastline. 
Our planet is not going to burst into flames. Our government want to hold us to these standards that will effect 
everyone's lives in a negative way and ultimately make everything we buy more expensive while other countries just 
pollute in every way with no consequence. Let focus on the real issues that this country has like illegal immigration, 
crime and inflation.  
 


